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Dear Licensees: 
 
 County Executive Angela Alsobrooks announced on May 29, 2020 that Prince George’s 
County would be lifting restrictions on restaurants and bars to allow outdoor seating to begin on 
June 1, 2020 with permission from applicable county departments. The Prince George’s County 
Board of License Commissioners has met with other agencies within the county to create an 
online portal for establishments to request the ability to extend the existing approved Alcoholic 
Beverage License to a partitioned area outdoors. Only establishments that have not been 
approved for outdoor dining or those wanting to extend the area that has been previously 
approved for outdoor dining need to apply.  
 
 Each department has provided questions within the online portal that must be answered 
by the licensee. Once the request has been submitted, each department will approve/deny their 
portion of the application. The licensee will be notified by the Department of Permitting, 
Inspection and Enforcement once the application has been approved and outdoor dining may 
begin. In addition, the licensee will also be contacted in the event any revisions are needed. 
Approval for outdoor dining is temporary and will expire when the emergency is declared over 
and/or in accordance with any future Orders from Governor Larry Hogan or County Executive 
Alsobrooks. The link for the online portal has been provided below and has also been posted on 
the BOLC website.  
 
https://www.princegeorgescountymd.gov/3503/Outdoor-Seating  
 

Should you require any additional information, please feel free to contact our office at 
301-583-9980. 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
  
     Terence Sheppard 
     Director 
     Prince George’s County 
     Board of License Commissioners 
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